

Commander U. S. Coast Guard Sector San Francisco 1 Yerba Buena Island San Francisco, CA 94130 Phone: (415) 399-3410

5010 July 8, 2009

Port Stakeholder San Francisco Bay Area

Dear Port Security Partner:

As an important port stakeholder, I invite you to our annual port security exercise. This year's exercise will be a morning seminar conducted at the California Maritime Academy, Vallejo, California on August 12, 2009 from 8:00 am until 12:00 pm.

The seminar will cover such items as changes to the region's Area Maritime Security Plan, additional plans such as the Marine Transportation System Salvage and Recovery Plans, and information about the Port Security Grant Program. Persons that should attend this seminar are emergency managers, policy decision makers, senior emergency responders, and security officers. All persons attending the seminar must have on file with our office, or execute onsite, a non-disclosure agreement with the U.S. Coast Guard as some material may be Sensitive Security Information.

If you are attending this seminar please respond to Mr. Paul Martin, of my staff, by telephone to (415) 399-7327 or by e-mail at Paul.R.Martin@USCG.MIL. Please respond to Mr. Martin by the close of business on August 3, 2009.

Sincerely,

P. M. Gugg

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, San Francisco